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Smith Holly

From: Nancy Winston <winstonj@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 4:10 PM

To: Smith Holly

Subject: Pro-EV bills

Dear Holly Smith, 

I am writing in support of HB 2510, 2511, 2514 and 2704.  I support all pro EV measures your committee can 
take.  In order to reduce the CO2 PPM, we must stop fossil fuel emissions as soon as possible.  I personally bought 
my most expensive car ever in 2014 only because of climate change threats to life on earth.  I urge you to pass 
these measures through and also look to more ways to move Oregon away from fossil fuels. 

Thank you, 

Nancy Winston 

15660 SW Petrel 

Beaverton, OR 97007 

 

 

• Public Hearing 
o HB 2510Authorizes commercial tenant to install on premises and use electric vehicle charging station. 
o HB 2511Authorizes residential tenant to install on premises and use electric vehicle charging station for 

personal, noncommercial use. 
o HB 2514Directs Oregon Business Development Department to develop and implement Electric Motor Vehicle 

Sales Incentive Program to provide per-vehicle sales incentive to salespersons employed by electric motor 
vehicle dealers for sales, leases or trade-in exchanges of new electric motor vehicles to residents of this state. 

o HB 2704Requires Environmental Quality Commission to establish program to provide rebates to persons that 
purchase and register certain low emission vehicles and zero-emission transit buses in this state. 

• Work Session 
o Possible Introduction of Committee Measures 

 


